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IINO KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 

 

Video Release 

“OVERCOME COVID-19: Our seafarers, we are proud of you.” 

 

IINO KAIUN KAISHA LTD., (“the Company”) is proud to announce that the Company has set 

up an Official YouTube Account, IINO Channel, and posted its first video today. 

 

In the midst of COVID-19 related confusion, restrictions of movement in each country causes the 

difficulty in crew change, and many seafarers are forced to work for a longer period. The video is a 

message from families of the seafarers, who are working night and day onboard to fulfill a roll as 

social infrastructure through safe and stable marine transport. 

 

“OVERCOME COVID-19: Our seafarers, we are proud of you.” 

https://youtu.be/HqJ_w6hJlMY 

 

 

The Company will continue to try best to ensure the safety of IINO Group’s officers and 

employees along with ship crews around the world. 

 

Contact :  https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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